

The Gateway

Monthly Newsletter | External Wall Systems November 2021

Hello

We hope this finds you well as we are getting ready for the Christmas season! Thank you for taking the time to read our latest newsletter – please read on to find out the latest updates on the External Wall Systems project.

Project Update

The project team continue to work on a further appeal, along with reviewing the BS8141 test option for the rejected systems.

We have formally written to Homes England with the proposed options we have available to us and requested that they confirm the option we prefer – the completion of the render system and re-appeal of the other systems — is the correct next step. We have verbally been told this is correct; however, we'd like to formally receive this in writing before submitting it.

Unfortunately, while the work in the background continues, we have very little in terms of an update; however, we will be in touch before the 20th of December 2021 with any further updates from the project.

State Aid (Economic Actors)

This is a reminder that the burden is on you to update us on any changes to your economic actor status.

Please continue to provide any updates after this date on your economic actor status up to the completion of the project.

I hope this fully updates you on the current situation. As always, our team are onhand to answer any questions at <u>BuildingSafety@liv-group.co.uk</u>

Thanks,

Connor Scherer

Visit our Website for Updates

Click here to see a web copy of this email

Copyright © 2021 LIV

All rights reserved.

%SENDER-INFO%